
 

 

 

Tuesday Morning Fellowship 
On Tuesday 28th May, we will meet at  9.30am for 10am start at Broadoak, St John’s Hill Road, St John’s. 
Wednesday Evening House Group 
Wednesdays at 8pm: 114, High Street, Knaphill come and join us. 
KMC Broadway Group 
Next meeting Wednesday 29th May, 7.45pm at Broadoak, St John’s Hill Road, St John’s. 
Cake Sale at St Andrew’s - Saturday 1st June 
There is a Cake Sale for Christian Aid at St Andrew's Church, Goldsworth Park, on Saturday 1st June, 10am until 
12 noon. Please support it if you can. 
Prayer and Share Meeting 
The monthly Prayer and Share Meeting at The Vyne will meet on Wednesday 5th June at 10am.  
CAMEO -  Wednesday 5th June 
Sheila Mynard - Women of the Bible. All welcome at KMC from 1.30pm for 2pm start. 
Leadership Team Meeting 
Wednesday 12th June at 7.45pm at KMC. 
Clothes 4U preloved clothing with TLC 
The next Clothes 4U day will be Saturday 15th June, 2-4pm.  
Ruth Pugh’s Prayer Letter 
Copies of the new Prayer Letter from Ruth Pugh now available in the Welcome Area. 

 

Changing lives for the good, through the power of God’s word 

Sunday 26th May 

10am - Morning Worship with Lyn McKay 

Sunday 16th June 

10am - Anniversary Service with Dave Faulkner 

Sunday 2nd June 

10am - Morning Worship  

with Elizabeth Gurd 

“Thy Kingdom Come” 

Sunday 23rd June 
10am - Morning Worship with Philip Beastall 

6.30pm - Holy Communion with Dave Faulkner 

Sunday 9th June 

10am - Holy Communion with Dave Faulkner 

Sunday 30th June 

10am - Morning Worship with Graham Warr 

Song words are usually displayed on the screen at the front of the church. 

If you have difficulty seeing the screen, there are printed versions of the words available, please ask 
one of the door stewards. 

      Please join us for refreshments after services, in the Welcome Area 

Donations in aid of Books for a school in Nepal (April & May 2019)  

Money from the Offering during the service goes to church funds.  

Thanks 
Lynda Shore would like to thank the people who offered to help with the collection for Christian Aid Week outside Waitrose 
at Goldsworth Park on Saturday 11th May. We raised £322.21, which will be added to the funds raised in Woking by all other 
Christian Aid Week activities. Coffee Morning 27th April : a huge thank you to everyone who supported the monthly Coffee 
Morning on Saturday 27th April -  £346.08 was raised for Church funds.  
Rev Paul Hulme 
Rev Paul Hulme is ‘sitting down’ (retiring) in June 2019. He does not wish to have a large farewell, so there will be no 
Farewell Circuit Service.   
Community Fridge at Holy Trinity Church, Chobham Road, Knaphill - Monday - Thursday 8.30am - 3.30pm  
For more details see poster in Welcome Area. 



Entries for THE NOTICES next week to Yvette Wright no later than 8pm Thursday   
Email to: admin@knaphill-methodist-church.com or call 01483 475858 

Sunday 9th June - Café Style Service - Addlestone Church 
Addlestone Methodist Church will be holding a Café Style Service on Sunday 9th June at 6.30pm led by Rev Paul Hulme
(refreshments will be served from 6pm).  
Coffee Tin - Chosen Charity 
Until the end of May, our chosen charity giving will be for “books for a school in Nepal.” We don’t charge for refreshments 
after a service, but if you wish, you can give a voluntary donation to our chosen charity.  
Trip to Greenwich -  Wednesday 29th May 
Join Eileen to visit the restored Painted Hall at Greenwich. Meet at 10.15am at Woking Station  (town side). Afterwards take 
in a river trip, or if the weather is inclement visit the Fan Museum. Hope you can come.  
Children’s Party 1st June, 2019 - FREE EVENT 
We have decided to hold another afternoon of “fun & games” with Steve from Shooting Stars Circus Skills on Saturday 1st 
June from 2.30-4.30pm. Steve has promised to bring along some alternative equipment, so there will be a wide choice 
available for everyone. The age range is 3-8 years (younger siblings may come with their older brothers/sisters) but all 
children must be accompanied by a responsible adult. Party refreshments will be served at the end of the session. Numbers 
are limited, so pre-registration is advisable to avoid disappointment. For further details, or book an early place, send 
message to admin@knaphill-methodist-church.com. Help needed to make this a success. Speak to Linda Todd  for more 
information or if you can help on the day. 
Thy Kingdom Come at Guildford Cathedral - Sunday 9th June 
Thy Kingdom Come is back at Guildford Cathedral! From 4pm on 9 June, Christians of all denominations will 
gather in praise and prayer – come along and join your brothers and sisters in Christ from around the area at 
this special event. 
From 16:00 – 18:00 bring your picnics to enjoy some live music and entertainment outside the cathedral 
before we join together in a contemporary worship service with a message by Pete Greig until 19:00. There will then be a 
chance to join a prayer vigil led by the Bishops of Guildford and Dorking that will finish at 23:00.  
Thy Kingdom Come, the global prayer movement, is back to encourage people to pray for and inspire people to get to know 
Christ. This year we are gathering as brothers and sisters in Christ with Christians of all denominations at Guildford Cathedral 
for a festival of prayer and worship. We would love to see as many people there as possible as we join in with Christians 
across the globe in praise and prayer on Pentecost Sunday. More information about the festival can be found at: 
cofeguildford.org.uk/tkc or see poster in Welcome Area. 
Internship with Messy Church 
Any young people interested in an internship with Messy Church, then please see details on the Circuit website. 

METHODIST SUMMER FELLOWSHIP, Swanwick, Derbyshire, August 2019  
A week’s holiday of faith, fun and fellowship within a warm and welcoming community at The Hayes Conference Centre, 
Swanwick, Derbyshire, Saturday 3rd - Friday 9th August 2019. At MSF you will find the environment, support and stimulation 
for personal and spiritual refreshment and growth. There are Bible studies, seminars, workshops, worship, games and 
sports. Alternatively, you may wish to just sit peacefully, read, sleep, or drive out to explore some of the Derbyshire 
countryside. More information on the Circuit Website or book online at methodistsummerfellowship.org 
Vacancy at Trinity Methodist Church - Church and Foundry Centre Co-ordinator (paid position)  
Term of Appointment is 3 years, 35 hours per week - £27K - £29K per annum, located in Woking. For further details and 
application pack visit www.trinity.org.uk/about-trinity2808/situations-vacant/ or see poster in Welcome Area. 

It’s coming back!! Yes, plans are being made for the Magazine to be out in the  
Summer. So, as the new Editor, Robin Spice would be delighted to receive any 
items of news or interest that you would like to contribute please.  
More information to follow soon.   

Gift Aid 
To all those who kindly gift aid their donations to KMC, please can you inform Robin Spice if you no longer pay enough tax to 
cover the donations you make on an annual basis. If you, as a donor, have paid insufficient tax, HMRC will require you to pay 
the shortfall or KMC can claim the lower amount equal to the tax you have paid. If you think you might be in this position 
please have a chat with Robin to discuss it further. Thanks. 

 

 

 

Circuit Prayer Vigil - Saturday 1st June and Sunday 2nd June, 2019 
The Circuit Prayer Vigil is to take place during a 24 hour period from 8am Saturday 1st June until 8am on Sunday 
2nd June.  Details about the Vigil will be on display in the Welcome Area, but please speak to Lynda Shore or Helen 
Brice for more information. Knaphill have been allocated the hour of 3pm until 4pm on Saturday 1st June. On 
Sunday 2nd June, all churches are to share the time from 2am and 3am. 

Sunday 16th June - 10am - Anniversary Service/Celebration Day 
This is to celebrate 153 years of Methodism in Knaphill and Father’s Day! Will you all please bring along a flower to 
the service to put into vases at the front of the church. 

Cleaning Day 29th June, 2019 
We are to have a  Cleaning Day on  Saturday 29th June. Keep the day free! 


